School Attendance by Class

Flamingos 100% Kingfishers 91.38% Jackdaws 98.92% Hummingbirds 98.81%

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.28%

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and spent on whatever they would like for their class.

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos

Pupil Leadership Team We are very exited to announce our new Pupil Leadership Team and we could not be more proud of them. As always the children prepared excellent presentations which reflected how dedicated they are to the school community. We look forward to seeing the impact they have this year.

Head Pupils - George and Olivia

Deputy Head Pupils - Bella and Sirius

Sports Leaders - Elsa, Finley and Henry

Harvest Festival The whole school will be taking part in a Harvest Festival service at St Mary and St Walstan Church, Bawburgh on Thursday 3rd October. We would appreciate if you could donate tinned or packet food (Rice Pudding, Soup, Juice, Longlife Milk, Jam, Custard, Tinned Potatoes, Tinned Tomatoes and Sponge Puddings) which will be given to the Norwich Foodbank. Please send your donations in by Tuesday 1st October in order for us to create a display in the church. The children will walk from school at 9.15 a.m. and will return by mid morning. School uniform should be worn and please ensure your child brings a waterproof coat. There will be no charge for this activity.

Information If your child or young person has previously been in care and is now adopted or living with you under a special guardianship order or child arrangement order, the school is able to claim £2,570 each year to support the specific educational needs of previously looked-after children attending the school. This includes children adopted from state care or equivalent from outside England and Wales.

The process for the school to claim the Pupil Premium Plus is through self-declaration ahead of the Autumn Census Date Thursday 3^{rd} October 2024. Please contact the Office if this is applicable to your child.

Music at Bawburgh! Information has been sent out on how to sign up for musical opportunities at Bawburgh. We have extended the deadline to Monday incase you have missed the information. To sign up please see link on ParentMail. Choir is beginning Today, we will be in contact if your child has been given a place for after school Piano Club or 1:1 Piano lessons.

Cartons of Drink and Tuck Please note that you must add an amount to ParentMail to cover the cost of any tuck or drinks that your child will be having. Tuck and drinks are not included in the Governments Universal Free school meals scheme for Reception, Year 1 and 2. If you do not wish your child to order tuck or cartons of drink, can you please let the Office know.

The Friends The Friends are meeting Wednesday 2nd October at 7pm. The Friends always welcome new parents and would love for you to come along. If you are interested in attending the meeting, please email friendsofbawburghschool@gmail.com

Bawburgh village fireworks - See poster

Bawburgh Youth Club 27th September

Half Term Activities See attached posters for Tennis, Little Riders and Taverham Open Day

Diary Dates 03.10.24 Harvest Festival